April 2022			It is bicycle weather! 


We have free storage for bicycles in our garage and we have lots of bicycles stored. 
So many, that we need to organize them better and set up new racks. 
Please help: 
1.  Send us an email confirming that you have a bicycle in our storage spot to: PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com
2. Go down and put an ID tag on your bicycle:  last name & unit# 

BICYCLES NOT IDENTIFIED MAY BE MOVED AND STACKED UP TO FREE UP SPACE. 

We wish you great enjoyment of this healthy activity. 
Sincerely 
Your Board of Directors 
 _________________________
Yes, spring does happen!

